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March 1, 2012

Mr. Jerry Williams
CPM, Inc

10053 N. Hague Road
Indianapolis, IN 46256

Dear Mr Williams:

I would like to express my appreciation for the outstanding job that CPM did on our University
Heights Health & Living expansion project. From the bidding through construction your team

has been professional and very helpful. Their experience in the HUD process was instrumental
in helping us manage that difficult process.

I have heard great things from the other members of the CarDon team. At the ead of the day, the
proof is in the quality of the building. There is no doubt that your work has resulted in an
outstanding, beautiful addition to our facility.

I look forward to working with you and your team in the future. Please give them CarDon’s and
my gratitude for a job well done.

Sincerely?

albot
Development Manager
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